



Nanaimo Minor Softball Association
Box 264 Station "A" Nanaimo, British Columbia V9R 5K9

2020.05.21

In anticipation of a Return to Play in June, online registration is still open at <http://nanaimosoftball.ca>

The BC Government announced that in Phase 2 sports can begin again. Even as we are now in Phase 2, return to play depends on several levels of Government and Association Governing bodies to finalize return to play safety guidelines and processes. NMSA is waiting on Softball BC for return to play safety guidelines and COVID-19 related waivers which will be following information received from BC Health, Work Safe BC, and ViaSport. The City of Nanaimo will also have an update for us soon regarding re-opening fields. Once the paper work and processes are ready we are aiming to begin playing ball June 1 or shortly after.

We'll have additional announcements by email, our website and Facebook page as soon as we have more information on next steps.

Nanaimo Minor Softball Association